
Tuesday, September 7, 2010 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
Students 
College Night is this Thursday at Sierra Pacific High School Event Center from 7 to 9 p.m.  Don’t miss out on a 
chance to get information from California Colleges as well as out of state schools and military.  It’s an 
important event for Seniors, but students in all grades are encouraged to attend! 
 
Attention All Seniors – If you are thinking about attending a 4 year university come see the Fresno State Rep. to 
get ready for the Fall 2010 application workshop.  Sign up in the Career as soon as possible. 
 
Senior Girls – if you are interested in participating in Powder Puff Football during Homecoming, please sign-up 
in Mrs. Dodd’s Rm. 257 during break. 
 
Senior Boys – if you are interested in participating in Male Cheerleading during Homecoming, please sign-up in 
Mrs. Dodd’s Rm. 257 during break. 
 
Seniors – busses for Grad Nite at Magic Mountain are filling up fast!  Reserve your spot NOW with a $30 
deposit.  Make a payment in the ASB office during break or lunch. 
 
Yearbook Senior ads are still available to be purchased, please see Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 for more information.  
All pictures for Senior Ads are due December 10th. 
 
The first Odyssey of the Mind meeting of the year will be held today in Rm. 302 at lunch.  We welcome anyone 
interested in finding out what this exciting club is all about. 
 
Attention all freshman boys, if you are interested in participating in Male Cheer for Homecoming it is 
mandatory that you meet in Rm. 405 today during lunch.  Pizza will be provided. 
 
ASL Club meeting Thursday, 9/9 at lunch in Rm. 802. 
 
Senior Class meeting Thursday at lunch in Rm. 257.  We will be discussing Homecoming Activities.  Bring 
your lunch and join us. 
 
Christian Club first meeting will be on Friday, 9/10 in Rm. 101.  Everyone is welcomed to join us.  Please bring 
$3 for pizza and water. 
 
Girls Basketball practice starts today in the new gym at 5:30 p.m.  All participants must have a clearance card. 
 

Respect 
“To be one, to be united is a great thing, but to respect the right to be 
different is maybe even greater.” – Paul David “Bono” Hewson 
 

Evaluate - Judge 
 
 
 


